
Sunday 

Overflow         9:00 a.m. 
   (Coffee and Donuts) 

Worship           9:30 a.m. 

Faith Communities  
 10:50 a.m. 
 

Wednesday 

Ladies’ Bible Class 10 a.m. 
Bible Classes     7:00 p.m. 
Prayer groups   7:00 p.m. 

April 17, 2022 
 

You are My All In All 
 

Welcome – Ken Holsberry 
 

That’s Why We Praise Him 
 

Scripture – John 
 

King of Kings 
Thomas’ Song 

 
Communion 
He Is Lord  

 
Scripture – Philippians 2:5-11 

 
Hymn of Heaven 

 
Message – Ken Holsberry 

“Flowering the Cross” 
 

Low in the Grave 
Because He Lives 

Highly Exalted 
Lift Him High 

 
Shepherding Prayer – Kevin Baber 

 
Jesus, Strong and Kind 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 
Wednesday 

Morning Ladies 
Bible Class 

Wednesday,  
April 20,  

10:00 a.m. 
FLC 

Bible “PARTY” 
Thursday, April 21 

Home of Jeree 
Stambaugh 
7-8:30 p.m. 

 
Men’s BBQ 

Saturday, April 23 
Home of Tim and 

Karen Carr 

May 

Senior Sunday 
May 1 

SUAU! 
May 7 

Welcome,  

everyone!   

Please register 

your attendance 

by scanning this 

QR code.   

 

 

 

 

If you are a  

FIRST TIME 

guest, text 

“Welcome” 

to 940-209-3402  

 
Counting People Because 

People Count 
 

April 10, 2022 

Benevolent                       $400.00 
Contribution               $14,930.00 
Weekly Needs            $13,423.75 

 
Attendance 

Worship Hour                          160 
Faith Communities                    79          
Children/Youth classes             29 

 
       Missions 

Total Needed           $145,000.00 
Total Pledged           $121,702.00 
Given to Date             $66,230.00 
Given this Week           $1,390.00 

Ready to become a Christian? 

Become a part of the  

10th and Broad family? 

Have a special need for prayer? 

If so, after the service go to the  

Prayer Room in the FLC where one of our 

shepherds is waiting to assist you. 

Ministers 
Ken Holsberry 

Preaching Minister 

Larry Suttle 

Associate Minister 

Greg Stanford 

Children’s Minister 

Shane Cannedy 

Youth Minister 

Jeremy Aaron 

College Minister 

Jennifer Aaron 

College Minister 
 

Shepherds 
Kevin Baber 
Marty Cannedy 
Elmer Johnson 
Steve Kizer 
Jerry McGee 

 

 
Welcome, 
Guests! 
We are so glad 
you are here!  
God bless you! 

The Flowering 

of the Cross 

The Flowering 

of the Cross 



 

 

 

 

 

Kid Zone, Preschool Station and classes will not be 
meeting today.  Please enjoy this day with your 

families as we observe the Flowering of the Cross. 
Our annual Easter egg hunt will follow  

morning services, on the corner grassy lot. The activity 
will begin 10 minutes after services, so hurry on out. 

 

 

 

Sunday Morning:  We will not 
meet for youth group this 
morning. Enjoy Easter with 
your family! 

Wednesday  Night:  Every 
Wednesday night from 7-8pm 

in the youth wing, we come together to play 
games, encourage and pray for one another in our 
youth small groups, and discover what it looks like 
to follow Jesus.  See you there! 

CampOC:  This summer, our youth group will par-
ticipate in two different camps on the campus of 
Oklahoma Christian University.  Our high school 
students (entering 8th through graduating seniors) 
will go to Camp Zenith on June 19-24, and our mid-
dle school students (entering 6th through exiting 
8th) will attend Camp Cornerstone on June 26-
30.  Register at campoc.org before May 8.  Use the 
discount code TBYOUTH22 to save $50 off the 
price of camp.  For more info, talk to Shane. 

Mission to Camp Contact:  Our youth group will 
travel to Tulsa, Oklahoma on July 17-22 to help 
serve at Camp Contact, a day camp serving kids in 
the inner-city of Tulsa.  Cost is $150 per person to 
go.  To sign up or for more information, talk to 
Shane. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Spring Quarter Schedule 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Sunday Morning  
 

Faith Communities will not meet  
this morning. 

  
Wednesday Nights at 7:00 

There are great opportunities  
to be a part of prayer groups  

for the next generations in our church. 
 

“Core 52: Building your Bible IQ  
one verse at time” 

is the topic for the Wednesday evening 
adult class.  There will also be a  

SINGING class meeting in FLC 4E. 
 

There are classes for children of all ages 
on Wednesday night as well! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BBQ and Trap Shooting 

Tournament  

Saturday, April 23  

at Mesquite Flats Ranch 

(home of Tim and Karen Carr) 

Kicks off with lunch at 12:30! 

Questions? See Colter Carr for 

more information. 

The Sonshine House is in 

great need of volunteers to 

help process clothing on 

Tuesdays.  Please contact 

Gene Stevens or Debbie 

Baber for details. 

All are welcome to help us 

celebrate Shari Schmidt’s 

75th Birthday, here in the 

FLC.  Saturday, April 23rd 

Noon—2 PM  

No gifts requested. 

A SUAU 

Everyone is invited to come on  

down to Harmony Farms on Sat. 

May 7 for our first T&B SUAU!  

A good time will be had by all! 

Menu:  

Hawaiian Pulled Pork sliders, Chicken Kababs, 

Roasted Corn on the Cob, Luscious Fruit platters, 

Pineapple Upside-down cake, Pineapple-Lime 

Luau Slushy Punch, & Southern Sweet Tea 

Last week we enjoyed our time at the Campus Encoun-

ter conference in Stillwater, OK.  The theme for the 

weekend was “Refined.”  No Sunday meal tonight at 

M4C because of the Easter holiday. 

Regular Wednesday evening devotional at 8:00 at M4C. 

 

The Wednesday Morning Ladies class is 

asking for your donations of aluminum 

soda cans.  They process these cans and 

use the proceeds to fund the service 

projects they do throughout the year.  



 

 

 

 

 

Kid Zone, Preschool Station and classes will not be 
meeting today.  Please enjoy this day with your 

families as we observe the Flowering of the Cross. 
Our annual Easter egg hunt will follow  

morning services, on the corner grassy lot. The activity 
will begin 10 minutes after services, so hurry on out. 

 

 

 

Sunday Morning:  We will not 
meet for youth group this 
morning. Enjoy Easter with 
your family! 

Wednesday  Night:  Every 
Wednesday night from 7-8pm 

in the youth wing, we come together to play 
games, encourage and pray for one another in our 
youth small groups, and discover what it looks like 
to follow Jesus.  See you there! 

CampOC:  This summer, our youth group will par-
ticipate in two different camps on the campus of 
Oklahoma Christian University.  Our high school 
students (entering 8th through graduating seniors) 
will go to Camp Zenith on June 19-24, and our mid-
dle school students (entering 6th through exiting 
8th) will attend Camp Cornerstone on June 26-
30.  Register at campoc.org before May 8.  Use the 
discount code TBYOUTH22 to save $50 off the 
price of camp.  For more info, talk to Shane. 

Mission to Camp Contact:  Our youth group will 
travel to Tulsa, Oklahoma on July 17-22 to help 
serve at Camp Contact, a day camp serving kids in 
the inner-city of Tulsa.  Cost is $150 per person to 
go.  To sign up or for more information, talk to 
Shane. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Spring Quarter Schedule 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Sunday Morning  
 

Faith Communities will not meet  
this morning. 

  
Wednesday Nights at 7:00 

There are great opportunities  
to be a part of prayer groups  

for the next generations in our church. 
 

“Core 52: Building your Bible IQ  
one verse at time” 

is the topic for the Wednesday evening 
adult class.  There will also be a  

SINGING class meeting in FLC 4E. 
 

There are classes for children of all ages 
on Wednesday night as well! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BBQ and Trap Shooting 

Tournament  

Saturday, April 23  

at Mesquite Flats Ranch 

(home of Tim and Karen Carr) 

Kicks off with lunch at 12:30! 

Questions? See Colter Carr for 

more information. 

The Sonshine House is in 

great need of volunteers to 

help process clothing on 

Tuesdays.  Please contact 

Gene Stevens or Debbie 

Baber for details. 

All are welcome to help us 

celebrate Shari Schmidt’s 

75th Birthday, here in the 

FLC.  Saturday, April 23rd 

Noon—2 PM  

No gifts requested. 

A SUAU 

Everyone is invited to come on  

down to Harmony Farms on Sat. 

May 7 for our first T&B SUAU!  

A good time will be had by all! 

Menu:  

Hawaiian Pulled Pork sliders, Chicken Kababs, 

Roasted Corn on the Cob, Luscious Fruit platters, 

Pineapple Upside-down cake, Pineapple-Lime 

Luau Slushy Punch, & Southern Sweet Tea 

Last week we enjoyed our time at the Campus Encoun-

ter conference in Stillwater, OK.  The theme for the 

weekend was “Refined.”  No Sunday meal tonight at 

M4C because of the Easter holiday. 

Regular Wednesday evening devotional at 8:00 at M4C. 

 

The Wednesday Morning Ladies class is 

asking for your donations of aluminum 

soda cans.  They process these cans and 

use the proceeds to fund the service 

projects they do throughout the year.  



Sunday 

Overflow         9:00 a.m. 
   (Coffee and Donuts) 

Worship           9:30 a.m. 

Faith Communities  
 10:50 a.m. 
 

Wednesday 

Ladies’ Bible Class 10 a.m. 
Bible Classes     7:00 p.m. 
Prayer groups   7:00 p.m. 

April 17, 2022 
 

You are My All In All 
 

Welcome – Ken Holsberry 
 

That’s Why We Praise Him 
 

Scripture – John 
 

King of Kings 
Thomas’ Song 

 
Communion 
He Is Lord  

 
Scripture – Philippians 2:5-11 

 
Hymn of Heaven 

 
Message – Ken Holsberry 

“Flowering the Cross” 
 

Low in the Grave 
Because He Lives 

Highly Exalted 
Lift Him High 

 
Shepherding Prayer – Kevin Baber 

 
Jesus, Strong and Kind 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 
Wednesday 

Morning Ladies 
Bible Class 

Wednesday,  
April 20,  

10:00 a.m. 
FLC 

Bible “PARTY” 
Thursday, April 21 

Home of Jeree 
Stambaugh 
7-8:30 p.m. 

 
Men’s BBQ 

Saturday, April 23 
Home of Tim and 

Karen Carr 

May 

Senior Sunday 
May 1 

SUAU! 
May 7 

Welcome,  

everyone!   

Please register 

your attendance 

by scanning this 

QR code.   

 

 

 

 

If you are a  

FIRST TIME 

guest, text 

“Welcome” 

to 940-209-3402  

 
Counting People Because 

People Count 
 

April 10, 2022 

Benevolent                       $400.00 
Contribution               $14,930.00 
Weekly Needs            $13,423.75 

 
Attendance 

Worship Hour                          160 
Faith Communities                    79          
Children/Youth classes             29 

 
       Missions 

Total Needed           $145,000.00 
Total Pledged           $121,702.00 
Given to Date             $66,230.00 
Given this Week           $1,390.00 

Ready to become a Christian? 

Become a part of the  

10th and Broad family? 

Have a special need for prayer? 

If so, after the service go to the  

Prayer Room in the FLC where one of our 

shepherds is waiting to assist you. 

Ministers 
Ken Holsberry 

Preaching Minister 

Larry Suttle 

Associate Minister 

Greg Stanford 

Children’s Minister 

Shane Cannedy 

Youth Minister 

Jeremy Aaron 

College Minister 

Jennifer Aaron 

College Minister 
 

Shepherds 
Kevin Baber 
Marty Cannedy 
Elmer Johnson 
Steve Kizer 
Jerry McGee 

 

 
Welcome, 
Guests! 
We are so glad 
you are here!  
God bless you! 

The Flowering 

of the Cross 

The Flowering 

of the Cross 



Remembering Our Family in Prayer 
April 17, 2022 

 
Sympathy: We wish to express our sympathy to the family of 
Jeannie Head. She passed away peacefully late Thursday 
night. Funeral arrangements are pending at this time. 

 
Updates:  Linda Johnson is recovering at home following a heart 

attack. Bob White fell and is being evaluated for rehab and a 

possible move to a care center.  Joe and Alicejoy Taylor’s infant 

grandson, Teddy Taylor, is now home.  Debbie Nelson's brother, 

Steve Hott, is now at Encompass Rehab. 

 
Thank You: Church, My family and I so appreciate your cards, 
visits, food, support and prayers during Steve’s illness. The meal 
offered after the service allowed the family a little more time 
together before disbanding for home. That ministry is very important 
and appreciated.  In Him, Pam Long 
 
Our Homebound & Shut-Ins: Wanda Burris, Betty Gower, Sheila 

Harvey, Howard Ferguson, Marie Martin 

 

Our Missionaries: Jeremy, Jennifer, Lucas & Audrey Aaron,  

College outreach at MSU and Mustangs4Christ 

Emily McDonald Spencer, campus missionary at UTA 

Jason, Jennifer & Emelia Rollins, Guelph, Ontario, Canada 

Aniel, Elvis and Moses Martinez, MedRim 

 

Our Troops and their Families:  

Cameron Grice, grandson of Mary Edwards, Ft. Sill, Lawton, OK 

Dalton Bond, grandson of Gloria Stanford, Army Recruiting Office, 

New York City  

Eddie Petry, grandson of Gene and Sherry Stevens, Marine Corp 

Combat Center, 29 Palms, California 

Gavin Stouder, son of John and Christina Honig, Ft. Bliss Army Base, 

El Paso, Texas 
 



 

Flowering of the Cross 
 

Today, as we celebrate the resurrection of our Lord, 
 the entire congregation will have the opportunity  

to participate in the flowering of the cross.   
The ceremony transforms a barren cross,  
a reminder of Jesus’ death, into something  

beautiful and colorful and full of life,  
a reminder that Jesus is alive!   

The cross is covered with wire so that your  
flowers and greenery can be easily inserted  

and secured.  You’ll receive instructions about  
going to the stage and placing your flowers  

(we have extra flowers available) 
on the cross at the appropriate time  
in the service.  Take your time and  
let this be a meaningful moment.   

After our worship gathering is over, 
 feel free to take personal or  

family pictures in front of the cross. 

Easter Egg Hunt 

Today!  
For ages 6th grade and under,  

immediately following morning worship 
in the grassy lot behind the church building! 

 


